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From: Rob Michel <earlyretirement@earthlink.net>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 11:38 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

| can't express how troubleing it is that people are considering taking leverage down to 10 to 1.
The only thing that | see this doing is taking the small invester out of the market.

Virtually eliminating my ability to profit in the market.

If you are doing this because you think it will help people then you are wrong!!!

Please let us control our own money.

You are only hurting the little guy.

Sincerly,
Rob Michel



